
College of Business and Economics hosted a University Symposium on FOMC simulation 

Tuesday, May 27, 2014 in the Golden Eagle Ballroom.  

The half-day event included presentations from different Federal Reserve experts and an FOMC 

meeting simulation — with students acting as monetary policymakers.   The teams from ECON 

303 and 435 classes each represented one FOMC member, and one person from each team had a 

spoke during the Symposium.  Each student team presented their views on the current economy 

and a recommendation for monetary policy.  The Symposium concluded with a vote on monetary 

policy, and a discussion led by the Fed about current issues in monetary policy.    

The event concluded with the San Francisco Fed staff’s presentation of their economic outlook 

for the next year, and a discussion about employment opportunities with the Fed for our 

graduates.  

 



 

  



 


